
City of Adelaide
Artist Fee Subsidy

City of Adelaide in partnership with the SALA Festival is again offering artists an artist fee
subsidy in 2023. This scheme acknowledges the role that artists and local venues play in the
cultural life of the council area. Subsidies of $140 are available to assist individuals and groups
with the cost of registering for the SALA Festival.

Subsidies will be provided to artists who are exhibiting within the City of Adelaide area (and may
or may not be residents of the City).

Subsidies will only be provided for costs associated with registrations for SALA. Exact allocation
of subsidies will be dependent upon the number of applications received.

Artists must:

● Register for SALA via the online form by midnight 8 May, 2024
● Have paid the relevant fee to SALA
● Fill out this form and attach a copy of their receipt received after payment and return to

SALA

Multiple applications may be considered. The closing date for applications will be 15 May 2024.

Applications will be dated in order of receipt, and no correspondence will be entered into until
the closing of applications on 8 May. Successful applicants will be advised from 27 May 2024.
Please see the application form for details.

City of Adelaide is proud to support the SALA Festival and acknowledges that the
Festival fosters creativity, cultural and artistic events and activities. Artists receiving
subsidies will be requested to display the City of Adelaide logo on any printed material
acknowledging the support.



City of Adelaide
SALA Artist Fee Subsidy Form

Name:

Phone:

2024 SALA exhibition venue:

2024 SALA exhibition address:

SALA registration number:

Reimbursement payments will be made to a nominated bank account.

BSB:

Account number:

Account name:

Please attach a copy of your SALA payment receipt and email to office@salafestival.com

Payments will be allocated and processed after 27 May. Applications will be dated in order of
receipt.


